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Thursday 21st  July 2016 
Collective Worship 
Theme for the week is Moving On. 
Summer Sumdog 
There are 2 Sumdog activities to try this 
summer holiday. 
1. Sumdog challenge to get 250 correct 
questions correct this will give you bonus coins 
to spend on your avatar. 
2. Sumdog competition to answer as many 
correct answers as you can over the holiday 
period. 
Both of these start on Friday 22nd July and end 
on Friday 2nd September. Take it slow and 
steady, aim for accuracy, not quantity. 
Certificates/prizes to those who impress me. 
Perfect for any (hopefully none!) rainy 
afternoons... 
Good Luck.  Mrs Briscoe 

Summer Diaries 
And when they are finished with Sum Dog you 
can keep them busy with a summer diary.  
Prize for every entry. 

School Meals 
We will be on Week 2 of the existing menu 
rota when we return after the summer 
holidays. 

Year 2 School Meals 
If you haven’t already done so, can all current 
Year 2 children please return the menu slip as 
to whether they will be having a packed lunch 
or hot meal when they move into Year 3? As 
they are moving into KS2 they will be charged 
£2.20 per day and all lunch monies need to be 
paid on a Monday morning for that coming 
week.  Please clearly mark the envelope with 
your child’s name and class. 

 
 
 

Reports 
If you have not already done so please can you 
return your feedback sheet on your child’s 
year.  Even if it is just signed, at least we know 
you have received it. 

Car parking 
The playground is open to park on from 3pm. 
In September all classes (Reception to Year 6) 
are asked to park on the big playground to 
enable Reception to use the outdoor space for 
as long as possible in the day. Please do not 
arrive before 3pm and cause traffic jams on 
Buller Avenue and onto Leyland Road, it is 
most unfair on the residents of Buller Ave. 
There is plenty of space on the playground for 
everyone.  Also, please do not park outside 
their homes, it is very frustrating for them 
when you have alternative parking and they 
cannot access parking outside their homes. The 
residents have been very accommodating all 
year whilst we have had building contractors 
on site and we do not wish for the relationship 
between the residents and school to be 
soured. 

Extra Curricula Clubs for Autumn 
You will receive a clubs letter by email 
tomorrow.  Using the Parentmail app form you 
can book your child into the club but money 
will need to be sent in to secure the place in 
September.  Don’t worry about forgetting, we 
will remind you. 
 

Leavers Assembly 
The Leavers Assembly will be tomorrow at 9am 
followed by refreshments and I look forward to 
seeing you all.  School will close for the 
summer at the earlier time of 2pm when we 
will all applaud Year 6.  I hope you all have a 
lovely holiday with your children.  School will 
re-open on Monday 5th September at 8.50am. 
 
Yours sincerely,  

 
Mrs D. Gallagher 
Headteacher 
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Diary Dates 

Friday 22
nd

 July    9am  Leavers Assembly 

Friday 22
nd

 July      Leavers Party Lunch (All School) 

Friday 22
nd

 July    2pm  Finish for Summer 

Monday 5
th

 September   8.50am  School re-opens  

 


